
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
TO:  Emily Kaylor, Regulatory Policy Advocate 
FROM:   Amanda J. Ferguson, Executive Director 
DATE:  September 9, 2016 
SUBJECT: CSI Recommendations Acceptance 
 
Thank you for taking the time to review our Five Year Review rule package.  May this 
correspondence serve as our acceptance of your recommendations.  The Board will now proceed 
with the formal filing of this rule package with JCARR.  Our intent is to have the entire process 
completed by the end of the calendar year. 
 
Feel free to contact me at 614-387-1114 or ferguson@ocdp.state.oh.us if any further information 
is needed. 
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